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Black History Month Opening Ceremony Honoring Dr. William 
McAdoo

To:  All Faculty and Staff

A new date has been determined for the Black History Month Opening 
Ceremony at Stony Brook.  

It will be held on Wednesday, February 4, 2004 at 3:30 p.m. to 
5:00 p.m. in the Student Activities Center Auditorium.  

As previously stated, this year we are dedicating Black History Month 
to our friend and colleague Dr. William McAdoo, former chair of the 
Africana Studies Department.  As most of you know, Bill passed away 
after a long and courageous battle with cancer.  Bill has always been 
a champion for social justice, equality, and affirmative action.  

I encourage you to attend this program and join us in honoring Bill's 
life as a teacher, activist, and friend to all of us. 


